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SOME NEWS AND DISPLAYS FROM THE 
CLASSES

 

 
 
 

Dear families, 

It is hard to believe that we have reached the end of term 1 
already. This has been a very busy term again and the staff 
and children have been working extremely hard. We have, 
again, adapted to the ever changing situations to make the 
best opportunities for the school community. We had a very 
successful STEM week in November and the classes have 
been very busy preparing for their winter concerts. We hope 
you enjoy seeing the finished products. 

In our assemblies, we have focused this term on the school 
values of Respect, Responsibility and Empathy. We hope 
that over time, the children will continue to live out these 
values in school and in society. Congratulations to all of the 
pupils who have been recognised for their efforts in living 
out these values and meeting the school expectations. 

The next few weeks are special to a lot of people and we 
hope that you enjoy the time ahead with family. To those 
who celebrate Christmas, we wish you a very Happy 
Christmas. To all our community, we wish you a peaceful, 
safe and relaxing winter break and a Happy New Year. We 
look forward to welcoming back all of our pupils on 
Thursday 6th January 2022. 

Mike Byrne 

  

 



 

 

 
 

 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

           



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 

 


